=T

Route 202/206
Bedminster, NJ 07921

November 7, 1991

Mr. H. Franklin Wright, Chief
Frequency Liaison Branch
Spectrum Engineering Division
Room 7326

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554-1300

Re: License Renewal Call Sign: KE2XGA, File #8923-EX-R-89

Dear Mr. Wright,

On December 1, 1989, The Federal Communications Commission
renewed American Telephone and Telegraph Bell Laboratories’
license for Experimental Radio Station Call Sign: KE2XGA.

AT&T hereby respectfully requests that this license be
renewed.

I apologize for not filing 60 days in advance, however due to
retirements and restructuring, I was assigned the additional
responsibility of maintaining the licenses for Experimental
Radio effective October 20, 1991.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me on
(908) 234-3183.

Respectfully submitted,
e
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Stanley inger
Supervisor - FCC/Liaison




